
 

 

ADVISORY 

 

We have received reports of persons defrauding the public by using names deceptively similar to Tata 

Capital Limited or Tata Capital Financial Services Limited or otherwise representing themselves to be 

from or connected with these companies. We have also received reports that classified advertisements 

are published in various newspapers containing attractive offers. 

 

We urge you not to believe such fraudulent calls, emails, SMS, websites or advertisements and to duly 

verify before parting with any amounts or documents. 

 

We urge you to safeguard yourself by observing the following steps: 

 

• Do not handover your personal documents like photo-ID or address proof or personal 

information to any unknown person or share them on any suspicious sites. 

 

• Do not hand over cash or payments to any unknown person or make payments through any 

suspicious sites. All payments should be made at our branches or vide cheques drawn in favour 

of “Tata Capital Financial Services Limited’. All payments should only be deposited in “Tata 

Capital Financial Services Limited” accounts and not in accounts standing in the names of any 

individual.  


